Councillors Troup, Atwal & Winter

Derby City Council
5™ Floor, Saxon House
Friary Street
Derby
DE1 1AN
Stuart Leslie
Director of Legal & Demaocratic Services
Derby City Council
Saxon House
Friary Street
Derby
DE1 1AN
14™ November 2012
Dear Stuart

We ask that decision 103/12 Short Breaks for Adults with a Learning Disability (taken at the
Cabinet meeting on 7" November 2012) be called in.

We believe that the following principles in Rule 0533 have been infringed:
- Proportionality
- Respect for human rights
- A presumption in favour of openness
- Clarity of aims and desired outcomes
- Where relevant issues do not appear to have been taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Clir Bob Troup Clir Ajit Atwal Clir Fay Winter



